
Fleetwood Town Council 
Onward to a Better Future 

 

   

EOM Council Meeting Minutes 
To be held on Tuesday 14 May 2024  

At 5.30pm at the Office  
122 Poulton Road, Fleetwood FY7 7AR 

 
Minutes 

 

4064 Opening of the meeting. Chairman  
Chairman Cllr C Raynor opened the meeting at 530pm.  
Present:  
Cllr C Smith, Cllr M Moliner, Cllr K Nicholson, Cllr J Martin, Cllr R Raynor. 
 
Christian Fenn, Butterly Effected CIC 
 

4065 To receive apologies for absence. Chairman  
 Apologies were noted and recorded for, Cllr C Stephenson, Cllr L Beavers, Cllr M 
Belshaw, Cllr J Kuravakadua 
 

4065 To record Disclosable Pecuniary Interests from members (including their 
spouses, civil partners, or partners) in any item to be discussed. Committee 
members MUST NOT make representations or vote on the matter therein. 
Chairman 
 
Noted and none declared 
 

4066 To record Other (Personal or Prejudicial) Interests from members in any item to 
be discussed. Committee members should state if they need to bar themselves 
from discussion and voting on any related matters. Chairman. 
 
Noted and none declared 
 

4067 To consider and approve the Grant Aid for Butterfly Effected CIC, deferred from 
last meeting (item 4051 refers) 
 
Christian Fenn: The Butterfly Effected CIC is seeking grant funding to facilitate a 
series of street art workshops within local schools in Fleetwood as an integral 
extension of the Big Heart Project. 
 
The amount asked for was £9500 
 
Continuing CF, said, the workshops (which will be held in various locations 
throughout Fleetwood) will provide an educational impact, continued public 
engagement with the Big Heart Project, along with enhancing mental health and 
well-being for over 200 school children in Fleetwood.  



 
To date, the Butterfly Effected CIC has successfully raised nearly £15,000 through 
their Crowd-Funding campaign. 
 
It was agreed collectively that the investment in Fleetwood’s youth and in the public 
spaces is critical to the town’s cultural and social vitality. 
 
Spaces within the town that have been earmarked already, include Blakison Street 
and Mount Street.  
 
A discussion took place around the commitment that would be needed from CF that 
if there was any extra money was raised on top of the Crowd-Funding, must be spent 
in Fleetwood.  CF confirmed and agreed.  
 
CF advised that they would be looking to start, in conjunction with the Big-Hearted 
Project in August, moving into September. 
 
Proposed by: Cllr C Smith 
Approved by: Cllr J Martin 
 

4068 To note the date and time of the next FC meeting is 28th May 2024 (AGM) 
 

 


